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Open Evening 

Thank you to all parents/carers who 

attended our first Open Evening of the 

academic year.  It is important for the teachers to 

share with you how your child has settled and 

what you can do to support them.  This was also 

an opportunity for you as a parent/carer to speak 

to the teacher to give any insights on how we can 

help your child in school.  Please make sure you 

have signed the Home/School agreement if you 

were unable to attend. 

Oral Hygiene Visit 

Jo from the Dental House, Liverpool 

came to visit our school on 

Wednesday 7th November.  She 

talked to Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 children 

about the importance of brushing our teeth twice 

a day and eating healthy food.  She also reminded 

the children of the importance of regular visits to 

the dentist to ensure healthy teeth 

and gums. 

Story Telling Visit – Nursery 

On Wednesday 14th November, 

Caroline from the Children’s Centre visited our 

morning Nursery children and parents.  She read 

“Going on a Bear Hunt” and talked to parents 

about fostering a love of reading and the 

importance of sharing stories and books 

together. 

St Cecilia’s Feast Day 

22nd November was the feast day of               St. 

Cecilia.  We celebrated this special occasion in 

school with prayers and beautiful singing – all 

topped off with the annual treat of a Freddo’s 

chocolate bar! 

Remembrance Day 

Our School Council pupils from Year 2 did a 

fantastic job of selling poppies throughout the 

school to raise money for the Royal British Legion 

who  look after the serving and ex-servicemen, 

women and families who are in need.  As always, 

our families were extremely generous and we 

sold out of poppies quicker than ever! 

Thank you. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Christmas Dates 

Grotto Visits – Monday 3rd & Tuesday 4th 

December 

Children’s Christmas Dinner – Thursday 6th 

December 

Christmas Performance Dates 

Monday 10th December  

A.M. Nursery -  9:30am & 11:00am   

P.M. Nursery -  2:15pm 

Tuesday 11th December  

 Class 5 & Class 6 -  2:00pm 

Wednesday 12th December  

 Class 3 & Class 4 -  2:00pm 

Thursday 13th December  

 Class 1 & Class 2  -  2:00pm 

Twitter 

Remember to follow us on 

Twitter….@StCeciliasInf 

 Inset Day 

The third Inset Day of this academic year has 

been confirmed as Monday 3rd June 2019. 

 

ARE YOU ELIGIBLE FOR FREE SCHOOL 

MEALS?  

A FREE healthy and nutritious school meal 

for your child and EXTRA funding for our 

school! 

Parents/Carers if you think you may be 

eligible then please apply to: 

liverpool.gov.uk/free-school-meals 

Even if you don’t want your child to have 

a hot meal, don’t let our school miss out 

on important funding that will ultimately 

benefit your child. 

Each eligible child raises an extra £1,320 in 

government funding and will be entitled 

to free school meals for 6 years! 
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